
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 12/1/2010 2:17:42 PM
To: Corey, Jana (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JRCj); Dietz, Sidney

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Last night - Fairfax City Council

Here's
my report from last night's meeting. I know I'm pretty brutal with my 
opinions of how PG&E conducts itself at these meetings, but I thought last 
night you guys did a great job especially the gentlemen sitting next to 
Jana.

From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: Wednesday, 
December 01, 2010 2:13 PM
To:
Subject: Last night - Fairfax 
City Council

Hello,

Last night I attended my third town council meeting in the great 
Town of Fairfax. However, I will not be attending more events in the great 
Town of Fairfax. They have lost proper perspective and are demonstrating 
mob mentality is in its finest form.

The mayor was very vocal against
smart meters so when he held up his iPod touch I asked whether that was a 
"wireless iPod touch" emitting constant RF in his hip pocket... There was 
a retired computer programmer who was afraid that the smart meter was too close 
to her knee and she recently recovered from cancer in that knee. Overall 
PG&E did a very good job of listening and sympathizing and giving very 
good/common sense info, but the crowd is too far gone.

So, largely same people, but the tone a little more vitriolic than in the
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past; less stories and more anger. There were
about 40-50 people in attendance. The session started at 7:30 and lasted 
till about 11pm. The mayor and the vice mayor along with the other 3 
members all pretty much have the same view which is that PG&E is 
infringing in their civil liberties by trespassing in their house to install a 
smart meter. They also agree with the crowd that RF is a huge issue and 
this is yet another piece of equipment that will cause them harm.

Interestingly, they are looking forward to the CCST
report and urged the PUC as well as PG&E to wait for the report to pass
public scrutiny before making anymore decisions. This is interesting,
because the last time I asked them whether they would believe in the CCST
report, and they all in unison said "NO", but this time they were very positive
about CCST and also mentioned that they've been in constant communication with
CCST who told them that the report will be issued in the next 2-3
months.

Potential caution - the public
speakers warned that they will begin to practice public disobedience if smart 
meter installations began in their respective towns (i.e. Fairfax, Pt Reyes 
area, and west Marin). They also all encouraged each other to attend 
tomorrow's Commission meeting and voice their discontent about the ALJ PD 
dismissing EMF Safety Network's application.

It should be noted
that we're still talking about 200-500 people who granted are very vocal and 
committed to their cause, but they're not representatives of their larger 
communities.

Regards,

marzia

IVIarzia Zafar.Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov..415-703..1997
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